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Chai.Coffee morning #5 
 

Come and join us for our next session. 

We will be looking at ‘Attendance’ and how 
we can help support your child in school. 

 

Our PAGS and staff will be around to help you 
with translations and guidance. 

 

If you have half an hour free pop in, take a 
seat and have a cuppa chai with us! 

 

 
When: T 

 

When: Thursday 1st May 2025  

Where: Main hall 

Time: 9:10—9:45 


